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Dear  
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Department of Conservation, 
dated 16 September 2018. You requested the following:  

 
On 16 December 2016, Mr Andrew Blanshard, Acting Operations Manager, 
Pewhairangi - Bay of Islands Department of Conservation, submitted to the Far 
North District Council’s consultation process on the dog control bylaw and policy. 
 
In this document, it was stated that "Kiwi have been killed by dogs being walked on 
public roads when the dog finds a bird close to the roadside” (P4).  
 
Would you please provide the supporting evidence for this statement. 
 

In response to your request, we have extracted relevant data from our “Kiwi Death” 
database which collates information related to kiwi deaths in the Bay of Islands area, 
shown in a table on page 2 of this letter. The examples we have presented involve dogs 
attacking kiwi close to the roadside and provide the evidence you request to support 
Andrew’s statement. Personal details including names and addresses have been 
withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information Act to protect the privacy of 
the people involved.  
 
In making my decision, I have considered the public interest considerations in section 
9(1) of the Official Information Act. 
 
You are entitled to seek an investigation and review of my decision by writing to an 
Ombudsman as provided by section 28(3) of the Official Information Act. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Shana Harding  
Acting Director, Operations 
Northern North Island 
 



 

 




